Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY

December 6, 2019

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. _b0L s 2019
YEAR END CHRISTMAS PARTY IN SCHOOLS
To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. The soft and cool breeze of December is a sign that Christmas is just around the comer. This
season of the year is one of the most awaited time among students for it is during this time that merriment
and gift-giving among friends and loved ones are experience.

2, Anent to this, principals, teachers and all others concemed are advised to celebrate their
Christmas party not earlier than December 13, 2019.

3. Wide dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is desired.

2o

MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO PhD, CESE
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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